

DON TURNER

General Manager Ph. 637-4531

Vice-President

February 1, 1968

Mr. Bill Nittler IRCA Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

I am pleased to confirm your reception report of a test signal from Radio Station KKUB on 29 January 68 from 4:45 A.M. to 5:00 A.M.

For your information, these tests are send quarterly, always on the 29th at 4:45 A.M., for the purpose of frequency tests. These measurements are made by the Commercial Radio Monitoring Company at Lee's Summit, Mo.

Hope this letter will make an adequate QSL for your files.

Best_regards.

Richard Fletcher Chief Engineer KKUB Radio

Brownfield, Texas 79316

